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LaVilla Drama Boosters Board Meeting Notes 

Date: May 8, 2023 

Key Points: 

• April meeting minutes were approved 

• All incoming board members were unanimously approved (see chart below) 

Incoming Board Members: 

• July 1, 2023 is official hand-off day for outgoing board members. Outgoing members to meet with 

their successors to hand-off materials, etc. prior to July 1 

• Melanie passed out hardcopy of Handbook and bylaws to incoming members. Incoming members 

to read duty descriptions for reference 

Board Positions Still Open/Seeking Volunteers: 

• Rebeka Hutto seeking someone interested in training to become VP, Merchandising for next 

school year 

• Seeking second person to assist Keri Rogers with show support next school year 

Purchases/Finances: 

• Purchased purple pop-up tent for group to use for setting up outdoor merchandise 

• Need to purchase cooler with rollers, recycle bins and wagon  

• Melanie to send out financial report to all board members as soon as she receives it  

• Members to check this year’s financial report to see if any numbers should be updated and let 

Melanie and Vania know of any changes 

• Balance is paid for Drama Banquet 

Clean-up: 

• Booster closet needs cleaning, Melanie to schedule a weekday evening in June 

Communications Updates: 

• Only 10 people showed up to matinee for show last year. Emily has emailed nine elementary 

schools to increase attendance for next Fall show 

• Melanie to get out an email with the names and email addresses of all board members 

Upcoming Banquet Updates: 

• There will be 116 guests at the banquet 

• Decorations are all ordered, food lined up, and give away bags will have candy – program is right 

on budget 

• Kate uses company called Balloon Construction Company for decorations. In the future pass on 

Kate’s name with company for optimal pricing 

• Jackie working on slide show – mentioned using Canva 

• Event parking – need signs to help people know where to park 

• Event set-up from 12 pm to 3 pm on Saturday, May 13 in Fellowship Hall. Kate will be there all 

day – all are welcome to help 

Merchandise Updates: 

• Need idea for artwork for planners. Need to get planners ordered by Memorial Day. Ordering 250 

• Still have plenty of GodSpell t-shirts. Plan to offer t-shirts at discount to reduce inventory 
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• Douglas Anderson uses a website to sell merchandise. LaVilla should consider to reduce 

inventory 

 

 

 


